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Energy Networks Australia (ENA) appreciates the opportunity to respond to the Australian Energy Regulator 
(AER) on its proposed changes to the Post-Tax Revenue Model (PTRM) as it applies to electricity 
transmission businesses. These changes have been proposed to implement the Financeability Guideline 

issued by the AER on 6 November 2024.  

ENA appreciates the open and consultative process the AER followed in the development of the Guideline. 
Transmission members have reviewed the amended PTRM, and it contains the changes that were expected 
and appears to be working as intended. Consequently, there are no specific issues or concerns to be raised 

at this time. 

As transmission businesses transition to the new PTRM, we will continue to work closely with the AER in its 
implementation and raise any unexpected issues or consequences that may arise through practical 

application over time. 

In the meantime, should you have any queries, please contact Verity Watson 

(vwatson@energynetworks.com.au) in the first instance. 
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